Minister Regan said "I am sure that the Provinces
and the Canadian industry are as gratified as I am that
these countervailing investigations have ended. It has
been a long haul for all of us since the Petition was first
filed last October and our success in turning back this
threat to a vital Canadian industry is testimony to the
full and close cooperation which has been maintained
throughout between the Federal and Provincial Governments

and the Canadian industry”.




